
Rotary Camera Club

Meeting held @ “Rowanbrae” @ 7.30pm on Wednesday 27th October 2010

Apologies
Ian Donaldson, Cliff Strong

Present
Graham Bowen, Bill Low, Alastair Andrew, Sandy Mitchell, Grant McLeish, Graham 
Pirie, Bela Simandi, Michael Hendry, Ian Copland, Bruce Rollo

Graham Bowen opened the meeting by welcoming members. 

Grant introduced Ken Orr, Past President and now secretary of Cupar Camera Club.
After judging the 9 entries in the “Flora & Fauna” competition, Ken explained about 
the formula he uses in reaching his decisions on each photo (Title, Balance of Colour, 
Background, Sharpness, Imagination). He then displayed some of his work and 
opened the meeting for comments and criticism. 

Winner Ian Copland A little sip of Bud
2nd = Alastair Andrew End of a perfect day

Grant McLeish Squirreling away
Michael Hendry Squirrel and Rosehips

Michael thanked Ken Orr for Judging the Competition and for showing some of his 
work.

Next Meeting.

Thursday Dec 2nd Cupar Golf Club 6.30pm
Judge Charlie McCartney Comp. Street Scene

Graham Bowen thanked Graham & Carole for their hospitality.

Meeting closed @ 9pm

Reminder

Members to e-mail their photos to Michael as soon as possible. 


